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29th November 2023 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Church Visit 
 
As part of developing our understanding of the Christmas Story, Oak will be visiting St Mary’s 
Church, in the morning, on Monday 11th December, to look at the Christmas decorations and 
the Nativity scenes.  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform for this off-site visit, but should wear sensible    
walking shoes (nothing open-toed or that can easily slip off). On our visit we will also be 
posting a letter to Father Christmas and going to the Co-Op to buy ingredients to make 
gingerbread people (this is going to be surprise for the children), to help them understand 
where ingredients come from. 
 
Please note that the Local Visits Consent Form will cover this visit.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Megan Lenharth 
Oak Class Teacher 
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